Dear Organization,

[ am writing to you on behalf of the Inter-Greek Council. Every year, an extraordinary
number of Greek members attend the Relay for Life, and in the spring of 2010, a SUNY
Geneseo Alumnus named Jeff McKinney came to speak about his daughter Anna. Anna was
a very special little girl, who loved princesses, and blowing bubbles, but in 2008 she was
diagnosed with T-Cell Acute Lymphoblastic Leukemia. Anna underwent aggressive
chemotherapy, and a bone marrow transplant, the entire time with a smile on her face.
Anna went into remission on two separate occasions, but she lost her heroic battle with
Leukemia on January 274, 2010. The McKinney family founded the Anna’s Wish Foundation
before Anna passed, in honor of Anna. One thing Anna loved was to give presents to her
friends, her family and her teachers. She brought joy to everyone around her. The sole
purpose of Anna’s Wish is to help families provide their children with the holiday joy they
deserve and to perhaps forget about the worries that cancer brings if even for a few short
moments. The holidays should be filled with joy and hope, not worrying about finances.

The Inter-Greek Council is planning an event called Anna’s Ball in March of 2011, in order
to raise money for Anna’s Wish. We are hoping your organization will be willing to provide
support in the form of monetary donations. All proceeds raised will go directly to Anna’s
Wish, which gives 100% of their proceeds to families in need. Any organization that makes
a financial contribution will be publicly acknowledged at Anna’s Ball. Organizations
wishing to participate are asked to review the attached guidelines and submit the form to
Wendi Kinney in CU 344.

Please help us help the McKinney family and all the local families with a brave, young
warrior battling cancer. To learn more about Anna’s Wish visit
http://www.annaswish.org/.

Sincerely,

The Inter-Greek Council & Anna’s Ball Committee



Fundraising Guidelines

Any fundraising done on behalf of Anna’s Wish and the Inter-Greek Council must:

1. Adhere to all College policies;
2. Not be sponsored by, held at, or involve prizes/giveaways from local taverns/bars;
3. List “all proceeds to benefit Anna’s Wish, the official philanthropy of Inter-Greek
Council.” Your organization’s name may be featured prominently as the host of the
fundraiser;
4. Submit the form below prior to hosting the event;
5. Make donations payable to the Inter-Greek Council and mailed to:

c/o Wendi Kinney

College Union 344

1 College Circle

Geneseo, NY 14454

or submit this form and payment online at http://go.geneseo.edu/annasball

As a thank you for your support all organizations making a contribution of $100 or more
will:

1. Receive two complimentary tickets to attend Anna’s Ball on March 5, 2011

2. Have their organization’s name listed on the donor board at Anna’s Ball

3. Will be listed as a platinum donor on the Anna'’s Ball web page and Facebook page if the
contribution is at or exceeds $250.

Name (first, last):

Name of Organization:

Phone number:

Name of the event:

Date of the event:

Location of the event:

Please provide a brief description of the event:



